
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
the Austrian Institute for European and Security Policy and the Embassy of the Republic Uzbekistan are 

honoured to invite you to the upcoming discussion on the topic: 

 

Constitutional Referendum in Uzbekistan:  
Impacts to Internal and Regional Development in Central Asia  

in a Challenging Political Environment 
 

on 
 

Friday, 5 May 2023, 12:00 AM (CET) 
Springer Schlössl, Raabsaal 

Tivoligasse 73, 1120 Wien 

 
 

12.00-12.10 OPENING CEREMONY 

 Abat FAYZULLAEV, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Republic of 

Uzbekistan to the Republic of Austria 

 Michael ZINKANELL, Director of the Austrian Institute for European and Security Policy 

 

12.10-12.45 PLENARY SESSION 

 Eldor TULYAKOV, Executive Director of the Development Strategy Center 

 Dr. Leopold Specht, Managing Partner of the Specht & Partner Rechtsanwalt GmbH 

 Ludovid CERNAK, Honorary Consul of the Republic of Uzbekistan in Slovakia, CEO of 

the “Sitno Holding” 

 Renate WINTER, Judge of the Special Court of Sierra Leone 

 

Moderation:  

Michael ZINKANELL, Director of the Austrian Institute for European and Security Policy 

 

12.45-13.05 
Comments by the participants / Questions and answers. 

 

13.05-13.30 Luncheon with Traditional Uzbek Pilaf. 

 
  


